
Memorandum 

To: KLS 

From: BDK 

Date: 2/20/2015 

Re: 200 Block of Meriwether Street 

I have attached the before and after lay out of the parking configuration. Last fall Gary Betz 

contacted our office and talked to Chris Walker about the parking issue on Meriwether Street where 

he just had established a new business and moved in.  

 

He voiced his concerns about the parking on the north side of Meriwether Street and stated if you 

had a passenger in your vehicle parking there, the passenger could not exist the vehicle due to the 

curb height. 

 

This wa not a long drawn out issue. 7 parking spaces on Meriwether did not allow passengers to 

exist there vehicle, Additionally the same thing occurs on the southeast corner of 9
th

 and 

Meriwether due to curb height. 

 

As a response to the business which had just moved in and his concern for his customers parking 

and being able to get out of their vehicles.  


